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RE:  Out of State Travel  
 
 
 
 Council and Mayor, the Ambulance that was ordered some time ago is nearing completion.   
The factory has scheduled the pickup date for this new vehicle on January 6th, 2023.   
Included in the purchase price was the cost for one member to go to the factory, and perform the 
final inspection, as well as drive the unit home. 
Per city policy, any out of state travel or training must have support from the City Council prior to 
making the. 
As such, I am seeking support to fly out to Missouri on January 5th with the sales rep.  We will arrive 
at the factory in Linn Missouri that afternoon, or early evening.  We are scheduled for final inspection 
on the 6th, and if everything is up to our standards, we will depart and start the drive home.  We plan 
on spending the night in the Denver CO area, and return home to Utah with the new ambulance on 
January 7th. 
Again the cost of this trip, meals, lodging, and flights are included in the purchase price so there is no 
additional cost to the city. 
This is a great opportunity for our agency to take delivery of this new vehicle.  We appreciate the 
support for our department.   
We look forward to placing this ambulance into service in mid-January of 2023. 


